
Public Comment Period  
on the  

2024-2025 Community Action Plan (CAP) 
 
The San Mateo County Community Action Agency (CAA) has drafted our bi-
annual Community Action Plan (CAP). The CAP includes information about our 
community’s population, service needs, and our community’s plans regarding 
the Community Services Block Grant (CSBG). This plan is required to be 
completed every other year by the state, as part of the CSBG grants. 
 
The 2024-2025 CAP is available online at 
https://www.smcgov.org/media/143467/download?inline=  
  

The official public comment period is open from 
Monday, May 1, 2023 through Monday, May 15, 2023 

 
Comments may be submitted by email 

to  HSA_Homeless_Programs@smcgov.org. 
 
Members of the public can also attend the Community Action Agency’s public 
hearing on the Plan. The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 16, 
2023 at 8:30 a.m. in the Bali Room at the Human Services Agency, 
Building B, located at 400 Harbor Blvd in Belmont. 
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